
 

 

Monday School Menu – WEEK 2 

Irish Dancing Years 2 & 3 (now full) 

Christmas Tree Lighting 6:00 pm (see below) 

Tuesday Nursery & Dolphins “The Nativity” 10:00 am 

Dodgeball with AFC Years 4, 5 & 6 until 4:10pm 

STEM club Years 5 & 6 (now full) 

ASC Christmas Party (now full) 

Wednesday  

Thursday Christmas Jumper Day 

Breakfast with Santa (now full) 

Seahorses & Sharks “Angel Express” 2:15 pm & 6:15 

pm. 

Friday PTFA Toy Sale in school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact Us: Mrs. Mia Barlow, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook & School App available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

STARS OF THE WEEK 02/12 

 
Ducklings: Romeo 
Dolphins: Freddie & Ashvith 
Seahorses: Alex & May-Ann 
Sharks: Charlie & India 
Penguins: Leo 
Bears: Ava & Nina 
Leopards: Lottie & Neve 
Tigers: Dominic & Denell 
Lions: Pippa & Lennon 
 

Best Class Attendance: 
Lions Class 99.3% 

 

Tree Lighting  
Our annual community event takes place on 
Monday, 5th December at 6 pm. We meet at 
St. Christopher’s to sing Carols, the tree is 
lit followed by complimentary mince pies & 

hot drinks back at St. Bernard’s School.  
Everyone is welcome to come along. 

 

Toy Sale 
Our PTFA are organising a Toy Sale next Friday 

9th December.  We need donations of good 
quality “pre-loved” toys.  The children will be able 

to visit & buy throughout the day.   Please only 

bring toys in on the day of the sale.  Thank 

you. 

Christmas Nativities 
The children in our Nursery & Dolphins class 

have their Nativity next Tuesday 6 December 

at 10:00am. 

 

The children in Seahorses & Sharks will 

perform on Thursday 8th December at 2:15pm 

& 6:15pm. 

 

Remaining tickets are available from the 

office & are £2.00 each (includes a raffle ticket 

for hampers). 

Carol Service with Years 3 & 4 
Come along & sing some carols on 

Thursday 15th December here in 

school at 6:30 pm. 

Pantomime 
We have a Theatre Company coming in 

on Thursday 15 December to perform 

Aladdin for the children. 

 
This is a great opportunity for your 

children to watch a live musical 

performance.  This will be subsidised for 

by the PTFA but to help cover the cost 

we ask parents for a voluntary donation 

of £2  

 

 

Over the Christmas holidays we are moving our payments & messaging systems to a new 

provider.  This will require parents to log into a new system with an email address but 

everything will be under one “umbrella” which will hopefully make it easier.  You will also 

be able to book & pay for clubs, pay for meals, give consents for trips & look at your 

child’s attendance. Please could all arrears be paid on ParentPay to help make the 

move more streamlined. 
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